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September 29, 2019 
 
Dear Fareham Square Residents: 

The Board of Directors has decided to change the current bulk contract with 
Spectrum.  The new contract is much improved and now includes Spectrum TV Bronze, 
with over 225 channels versus the old contract that covered just channels 2-70.  More 
important, it also includes the cost of Spectrum Internet with 100mg speed, for which you 
have paid extra in the past.  Altogether, this means you will have more channels and fast 
internet at no cost to you individually. The new bulk contract also includes one (1) 
modem/router and two (2) HD set top boxes.  Check your Spectrum bills to see how much 
it will save you individually. 

The plan is for the new Spectrum Internet contract to start December 1, 2019.  It will be 
up to you to contact Spectrum to initiate the change over in equipment.  Please refer to 
Account # 003591737-01 when you contact Spectrum.  Should you require any additional 
services beyond Spectrum TV Bronze and/or any additional hardware please call 
Spectrum at (833) 697-7328. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to e-mail me at 
jkidd@ameritechmail.com or by phone at (727) 726-8000 ext. 247. 
 
By Order of the Board of Directors, 
 
Jenny Kidd, LCAM 
 
cc: Board of Directors 
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